
FLOWER POWER DIGITAL EXHIBITION 
Maria Neil Art Project May 2 to June 15, 2014 

AGREEMENT TO PARTICIPATE 
 

In submitting the digital file (.jpeg or .TIFF) title: __________________________ 
to handler, Cynthia Penter, for the upcoming exhibit, FLOWER POWER, the 
Digital Displays, the photographer/submitter agrees: 
1. that she/he is the creator of the file and owns all rights to the image, 
2. that she/he allows the display of the image to be exhibited on a rotating digital 
monitor at the Maria Neil Art Project, as well as on the Maria Neil Art Project 
website during the run of the exhibition from May 2 through June 15, 2014, 
3. that she/he understands that the call is for a juried display exhibition and that 
submission does not guarantee a place in the exhibition, 
4. that the Maria Neil Art Project will not sell or handle the image other than in the 
two displays described above, and after the show, display will be taken down, 
5. that chosen images will be credited to the creator/submitter at the gallery, 
6. and there will be only one submission allowed per artist/photographer. 
 
Signature: ___________________________________ Date: _______________ 
Name: __________________________________________________________ 
Contact info, Phone: _______________________________________________ 
  Email: ________________________________________________ 
  Website, if applicable: ___________________________________ 
 
Please include a short bio in the space provided: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Jurors for this part of the FLOWER POWER exhibit are the featured artists 
Cynthia Penter, Deborah Pinter, and Daiv Whaley, as well as gallery owners,  
Adam Tully and John Farina. 
 
Deadline to enter: April 12, 2014. Please submit as .jpeg or .TIFF, no larger 
than 1280 px on longest side, 72 ppi or good quality to be resized. Any 
photographic technique is welcome. Submit file and completed agreement to 
Cynthia Penter at viddhartha@aol.com. Subject: Submission to Flower Power. 
 
Submitting photographers will be notified by April 27, 2014 of the status of your 
submission. Good luck. We look forward to seeing your flower photos! 


